
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] 19T-25V002 & 19T-24V003
Date: Wednesday, May 28, 2025 1:02:47 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Mark Cundari 
Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2025 1:00 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: Alessandra Tucci ; Michelle Cundari 
Subject: [External] 19T-25V002 & 19T-24V003

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or
attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Hello,

I am writing this email with displeasure as it’s recently come to my attention that there are two condo development
applications (see Subject line) that have been submitted for the Purple Creek area. This should not be permitted to
proceed as it would negatively affect an area that is completely ill prepared for that type of traffic flow. Don’t allow
greed to destroy our communities.

Thank you,
Mark Cundari

ferranta
Public Meeting




